New Carlisle Town Council Acting as the Public Safety Board 124 E. Michigan Street, New Carlisle, Indiana Public Hearing, August 19, 2021, 1:00 PM

President Rush called the meeting to order with Vice President Kauffman, Council Member Doll, Council Member Colanese and the Clerk-Treasurer present. Council Member Budreau was absent.

Also in attendance: Andrea Halpin

President Rush informed those present that the Hearing rescheduled to today has been postponed until Thursday, September 2, 2021 at 1:30 PM.

President Rush stated that the Hearing has now been postponed for the second time at the request of Mr. Niedbalski's attorney and the Public Safety Board will need to determine whether administrative leave with pay will continue or if the Safety Board will amend the administrative leave to be without pay. Council Member Colanese asked how long Mr. Niedbalski has been on administrative leave with pay and Andrea replied that more than thirty days have lapsed since the initial Notice of Hearing.

Council Member Doll moved to change the administrative leave of Jim Niedbalski from paid to administrative leave without pay, effective tomorrow, with today being the final day in paid administrative leave status. The motion was seconded by Vice President Kauffman and carried 4-0.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:06 PM.

	Samantha Rush, Council President	
Attest:		
Susan I. Moffitt, Clerk-Treasurer		